

UNIVERSITY OF VICTORIA

P.O. BOX 1700, VICTORIA, BRITISH COLUMBIA, CANADA V8W 2Y2 TELEPHONE (604) 721-7211, TELEX 049-7222

University Extension

August 2, 1983

Mr. Charles A.E. Brandt Chief Conservator Artistic & Historic Works on Paper Provincial Archives 200 Vaughan Street Winnipeg, Man. R3C 0V8



Dear Mr. Brandt:

I am happy to inform you that the Diploma Program in Cultural Conservation offered by History in Art, Faculty of Fine Arts, was chosen as the most outstanding professional development program in Canada for the academic year 1982-83. The award was given by the Canadian Association for University Continuing Education which represents the Continuing Education Divisions at 48 universities and colleges.

Your past interest in the Diploma Program has been very much appreciated and I trust it is not immodest to share this good news with you.

I hope we can continue to call on you for assistance from time to time as the Program matures.

Yours sincerely,

L.E. Devlin, Ph.D. Coordinator, Program

Development and Evaluation